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The Bullship Log 

—Online Meeting— 
June 15, 2020 7:00PM


Members can join via Zoom App or browser

See link in email 

   
Meeting Minutes: May 18, 2020 

Call to Order 
7:10  with 8 members. This was a remote meeting using ZOOM 
Are there any visitors tonight? 
Yes, Ray Olson. 
Are there any new members tonight? 
No new members were present. 
Minutes - Yeoperson (or in newsletter) 
The April minutes were read and accepted. 
Pursers/Membership Report 
Brian Black stated that the difficulties with our Bank have been solved. He also stated that $90.00 was deposited into the 
bank account during the past month. The account balance is now $1571. 
Committee Reports 

Activities Captain 
Stated that it is not possible to plan future events at this time. Allen Penticoff stated that we should be cautious with 
our general public contact at activities going forward.  
A discussion of possible September activities ensued. 
No report was given 
Signal Officer 
Stated that members without computers were to be contacted and once again offered paper copies of our Bullship 
log and minutes. 
Adopt-a-road 
Very positive comments were made by many of the members in reference to the last road clean up. 

New Business 
Evans Walker related an encounter with a Rockford Senior.  The revelation concerned a  1960’s Rockford sailing  club. 
Martin O'Connor talked about local sailors that he has run across.  He plans to make links on the Club Facebook page 
regarding this topic. 
Who has been sailing since last month? 
No one had gone sailing this past month. 
Any Other Business 
Ken Lesko discussed his vacation plans.  
Other members related the effect that the “Virus” has on their vacation plans. 
Adjourn 
9:00 pm


